
Due to emergencies with the planning team, we’ve had to
cancel this year’s Regina Walk and Roll.  

In its place, we are holding the Saskatchewan Virtual Walk
and Roll in support of programs and services for patients

affected by GBS, CIDP, MMN, and their variants, along with
their families.

Sunday, September 7
You choose the location  –  You choose the time

Signing up is simple: just scan the QR code below to register!

For more information visit: 
www.gbscidp.ca or email info@gbscidp.ca

Charity: 887327906RR0001

SASKATCHEWAN
VIRTUAL

WALK AND ROLL

G B S / C I D P  F O U N D A T I O N
O F  C A N A D A

S E P T E M B E R  7 ,  2 0 2 5

Scan to go 
directly 

to the event

https://www.gbscidp.ca/new-events/

